
Dear Resident, 

I am writing to ask for your help to re-elect me as your local councillor on 2nd May. 

I would like to continue working in the community, alongside my fellow Green councillors, Angela 
Argenzio and Maleiki Haybe. Since being elected in 2021, I have worked all year round to address a 
very high casework rate on all sorts of issues: from parking and road safety to improving poor housing, 
from noise disturbance to grants for local businesses.

As a Green Group of Councillors we make up a diverse team that represents and embraces the 
diverse communities of this area. We work to preserve a balance between housing, retail and licensed 
premises in Broomhill, Broomhall, Crookesmoor, Sharrow Vale and Ecclesall Road. We support 
community organisations, tenants groups, churches, mosques and food banks as well as business 
groups and youth groups. I have constant interaction with, and attend, many community groups all 
over the ward.

I hope to be always available and approachable and I am passionate about helping people in the city 
get better services and a better quality of life. As Chair of the Central Local Area Committee (LAC) I 
help fund services and chair residents meetings in Broomhill and Sharrow Vale, Hillsborough, Walkley 
and in City ward. I am proud of leading the committee and working truly cross party with my colleagues 
to achieve consensus on a wide variety of issues. We have focussed on creative and dynamic themes 
for our Central LAC meetings - such as regeneration, culture and heritage, sport and leisure, and 
parks and open spaces. I hope that over the last three years I have demonstrated how passionate and 
committed I am to my role as your local councillor. 

Yours sincerely 

Brian Holmshaw 
Green Councillor for Broomhill and Sharrow Vale 
brian.holmshaw@councillor.sheffield.gov.uk 

07766 540530

brian.holmshaw@councillor.sheffield.gov.uk
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BRIAN HOLMSHAW A local election message from 
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THE RESULT LAST TIME
*Graph shows the 2023

Local Election result
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THREE reasons
to VOTE FOR BRIAN

BRIAN HOLMSHAW

Brian works hard to help people across 
the whole of Broomhill and Sharrow 
Vale ward 

He help residents throughout the year 
with casework, like action on housing 
repairs and maintenance and speaking 
up for residents regarding local planning 
applications. Brian is a regular at 
community events and litter picks. 

Brian will continue to work hard and 
stand up for people in our area.

Green councillors are free to stand up for 
you on Sheffield Council.

Other parties tell councillors how to vote - 
even if it isn’t what’s right for their area.

£?

GREEN PARTY  
COUNCILLORS

FREE TO SPEAK UP  
FOR YOU

COUNCILLORS FROM 
OTHER PARTIES

TOLD HOW TO VOTE AND 
WHAT TO SAY

Green councillors make sure they keep 
residents informed 
about what they are 
doing in the ward.

Brian, Angela and 
Maleiki deliver regular 

newsletter updates 
to every household 
all year-round, not 
just at election 
time. Many people 
say how much 
they value this.

Food Bank at Park Run 

Greens run a collection for S6 Foodbank 

at 9am on the last Saturday of the month, 

in collaboration with Endcliffe Parkrun.
Food Banks are carrying out vital work to 

help support people across Sheffield. If 

you’re able to donate and can’t make it in 

person, you can donate at   
bit.ly/NobodyWithout 

Supporting Hanover TARA

Your Green councillors support the Tenants 

and Residents Association (TARA) at 
Hanover. 

Residents have recently reported damp and 

mould and fly- tipping and we’ve helped 

tenants get action on these issues.

The 10/ 10a bus service has 
been reinstated.When the service stopped 

last August, Greens shared a 
petition straight away. We collected over 1000 signatures and thank everyone who signed it.Brian said “I’m very pleased 

that the campaign to reinstate 
the no 10 was successful- it’s 

a vital route for hospitals, schools and shops.For many people, losing the 
only service to Hallamshire Hospital was catastrophic - they couldn’t use a bus 

to get to appointments and medical staff lost their bus route to 

work. Thank you to everyone who signed the petition.”

You can check the timetable at www.travelsouthyorkshire.com 

or use the QR code

Return of No.10 Bus

Broomhill, Broomhall, Crookesmoor, Ecclesall Road, Sharrow Vale, Springfield Estate & Tapton    AUTUMN 2023
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Cllr Brian Holmshaw at Hallamshire Hospital bus stop
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Join the Green Party www.greenparty.org.uk/join

Green councillors have shown solidarity with the Palestinian people, speaking out in council meetings, at demonstrations and in the press.
Greens have been clear and consistent in our calls for 

an immediate and permanent ceasefire in Gaza.

Cllr Maleiki Haybe said “Our motion passed with cross-

party support. The motion is significant for Sheffield, 

as well as solidarity with Palestinian people it shows 

we can recognise injustice, and commit wholly to 

justice. That means justice for people in Sheffield too. 

Whether it’s for education, health or transport.”

QR code

Cllr Maleiki Haybe proposing Green motion in council meeting

Cllr Brian Holmshaw and Colette Waters in Endcliffe 
Park for 
Foodbank at Park Run

Cllr Angela Argenzio 
and Cllr 
Brian 
Holmshaw at Hanover 

VOTER ID NEEDED
Go to www.
sheffield.gov.
uk/your-city-
council/voting 
for a list of 
acceptable forms 
of identification. 

If you’re not registered to vote yet, go to    
www.gov.uk/register-to-vote by 16 April. 
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BRIAN WORKs HARD

FOR YOU YEAR ROUND

BRIAN is free to  

speak up for you
BRIAN KEEPs

YOU INFORMED


